
February 2, 2017 HTRV Club Meeting Minutes 
 

 
President Larry Birdsell called the meeting to order at 6:37 p. m. 
 
The minutes of the January 5, 2017 were approved as posted to the website. 
 
Treasurer Renee Masching gave the treasurer’s report.  Balance on hand is $4,362.66.  Report 
to be posted to the website. 
 
Larry announced the nominating committee slate of officers for 2017/2018.  Vice President: 
Bob Britton, Secretary: Connie Britton and Treasurer: Marie O’Brian.   
 
Sam Thromb, travel chairman, gave an recap of up coming rallys.   
Good Sam Rally, Feb 23 – 26. Free tickets available. 
Renaissance Fair: 6 rigs going 
Picacho Peak: March 16 – 18.  7 rigs going.  Final payment due in full by Feb. 15th. 
 
Marie O’Brian gave an overview of the Lake Powell/Antelope Canyon Rally, April 24 – 27, 2017.  
Full hookups at Wahweap Campground, Antelope slot canyon tour, boat trip on Lake Powell, 
Tour of Glen Canyon Dam, Dinner and Navajo Indian Hoop Dancing Show, Powell Museum, 
Navajo Indian fry bread taco dinner at campsite, Horseshoe Bend overlook hike, Toad Stool trail 
hike.  Approximate price based on 8 rigs minimum: 1 person $300., additional person $130.  
Extra optional add- ons per person: Colorado river raft trip $90.00, half day kayak trip, all 
equipment provided, $90.00, boat trip on Lake Powell to Rainbow Bridge National Monument 
$130.00. 
 
Old Business: Alana has ordered T-shirts through Brent and can add to the order. 
 
New Business:  Vern suggested compensating wagon masters some of their expenses in hopes 
more would volunteer.  The by-laws will be checked with more discussion at a future meeting. 
 
Mel Hinderlong offered to lead a “meet up” to the AZ Oprey if there was interest. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 6:57. 
 
Ann Carr, Secretary 
 


